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Little Rock Dart Association  

 

2018 Spring Season – General 

Membership Meeting 
The Spring Season General Membership Meeting was held on January 11, 2018.   Thanks to all of you that 

took the time to attend to kick off another season. 

 

Special thanks to North Little Rock Elks Lodge 1004, 123 E. Broadway, North Little Rock, 

Arkansas, 72207, 501-374-1004, for letting us utilized their facilities for this meeting. 

 

Our evening started off with Bob Chapo calling the meeting to order at 7:48 pm.   

 

In attendance: (37) 
  
Cris Phillips, Jeremy Goodwin, Alan Parker, Dennis Uribe, Ron Frechette, Teresa Crossland, 
Russell Scruggs, Mike Harcourt, Clyde Furqueron, Cynthia Furqueron, Garry “Dad” Bearden, 
John Sutton, Brian Mebert, Landon McFarland, Shaye Barrett, David Isom, Kerry Johnson, Greg 
Bearden, Bob Chapo, Chris Berry, Scott Austin, Rick “Mongoose” McAllister, Harry Rollins, Jim 
Meeker, Olivia Lieblong, Kelly Fleming, Minette Boulier, Michael Henderson, Monica “Monkey” 
Mebert, Angie “Stumpy” Moix, Mike Messer, Mark Brown, Michael Hyman, Jeff Runnells, Rick 
Taylor, Leslie Barlow and Matt Barlow.  
 
 
At 7:50, Greg Bearden made a motion that the roster for the evening would be a blind roster.  It was 

seconded by John Sutton.  The vote was 4 “aye” and 33 “nay”, motion did not pass. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/LittleRockDarts/
http://lrda.org/


 

At 7:55, Kelly Fleming commented on last season that teams were not evenly playing against each other 

at particular establishments, teams were playing the same team on game night at home and not away, 

etc., etc.  Solution was for Kelly Fleming and Monica “Monkey” Mebert to get with Ron Frechette and 

hash it out to figure out a solution and go over the scheduling of teams. 

At 8:00 pm, Bob Chapo informed the group that the prime concern for this meeting was to collect the 

rosters for this season, he then proceeded to info us that this season there are 14 teams. 

At 8:05, it was inquired as to when and where the folders can be obtained, the decision was made that 

folders can be picked up at Zack’s on Tuesday evening, January 16, 2018, at 6:00 pm. 

At 8:10, Bob Chapo ask if there was any more input, there was none, thus meeting adjourned. 

 

Ron Frechette 

LRDA Secretary 

501-425-1547 


